
Legal  Officer  Vacancy  at  the
Permanent Bureau of the HCCH
The Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference on Private International Law
(HCCH) is seeking to fill a Legal Officer position in the field of legal co-operation.
The deadline for applications is 7 July 2019. For more information, click here.

The successful candidate is expected to assist with the preparation of the new
editions of the Apostille Handbook and the Practical Handbooks on the Service
and Evidence Conventions. In addition, and depending on the work programme of
the HCCH governance body, “he or she will gradually also be expected to carry
out work in other areas, including family law and commercial / finance law.”

The starting date is Monday 2 September 2019. The Permanent Bureau is offering
a two-year contract with the possibility of renewal.
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